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All Sta� meeting schedule
With Commencement and Convocation, we will not hold an All-Staff meeting in May
and hope you will help celebrate the accomplishments of our graduates!  We look
forward to seeing on the following dates this summer!

June 3rd, 11 am
July 1st, 11 am 
August 5th, 11 am

Asymtomatic
Testing
Asymptomatic testing remains
an important part of keeping our
community safe, even for those
who may have received a COVID
19 vaccine. We are still learning
about asymptomatic
transmission. Those who are
working on campus, should be
tested regularly. Aysmptomatic
testing is available at the Officers
Club and the University of Utah
Saltair Room. You can sign up,

here. Read more in @theU here:  https://attheu.utah.edu/facultystaff/covid-19-testing-
is-still-important-after-vaccination/

Lunch With Lori
The following individuals were randomly selected to join VP McDonald for lunch!

Aniko Fuoco, Housing and Residential Education
Branden Dalley, Union Administration
Emery Vigil, TRIO Programs
Jess Turuc, Fraternity & Sorority Life
Michelle Chan, Student Leadership & Involvement

Lavendar
Graduation
Registration ends
today!
Calling all 2021 May, Aug, and Dec graduates!
Sign up to be part of Lavender Graduation, a
celebration of LGBTQIA+ graduates! You will
get spotlighted on the LGBT Resource

Center's social media, in an online yearbook on their website, get gifts (including a
rainbow stole), and/or take a commemorative photo! You choose how to participate in
this this celebration.  

Register by April 16 at tinyurl.com/ULavGrad. For questions or accommodations,
contact lgbtrc@sa.utah.edu or 801-587-7973.

April is Sexual Assault Awareness
Month
Each year, the Center for Student Wellness leads a campus-wide initiative to promote
awareness, address prevention, and prompt response surrounding sexual harassment,
assault, abuse and violence. Throughout the month of April, they will host a variety of
events ranging from workshops and educational panels, to social media games, and
giveaways.  For more information, follow them on social media @uofuwellness or click
here.

You can serve as a SAAM Ambassador. They have curated a SAAM toolkit filled with
marketing assets, which includes Zoom Backgrounds. They have also compiled of list
of event ideas that you can take and host in your own respective spaces, whether that
be your office or department. To access this toolkit, click here. This link will take you to
the UBox.

Read more about Sexual Assault Awareness Month in this @TheU article.

Read more about Care packages for victim-survivors of sexual assault in this
@TheU article. 

JED Focus
Group
April 22, 12-1 pm

Help us get the word out about
our JED Campus Student Focus
Group. Our hope is to gain
insights about student mental
health and emotional well-being.
Participants will receive a $25
DoorDash gift card.

Link for registration is:
https://tinyurl.com/m3a4nu75

Student
Health
Advisory
Committee
We are starting an insurance
advisory committee in
conjunction with ASUU. The
committee will have 2 ASUU
positions, and then are recruiting
an undergraduate, graduate, and
international student to be a part
of the group (see attached flyer).
The plan is to meet in the summer to discuss the plan and any changes since the
renewal, the fall to discuss any concerns/changes that might be warranted, and then
again in the spring after we get the insurer's renewal to discuss costs of
changes/additions to the plan. Our hope is that this will promote better
communication around plan design/cost. 

If you could share the flyer with students in your area, we'd greatly
appreciate it.

Career Pathways Panel: Associate
Vice President
The Student Affairs Professional Development Committee is excited to announce our
third Career Pathways Panel this Spring, which will focus on the Associate Vice
President pathway! Please join us on Tuesday 4/27 from 12-1 over Zoom to learn
great career insights, advice, and the ins and outs of being an Associate Vice President
for Student Affairs. Panelists will include: 

Jerry Basford, AVP for Finance & Operations
Bryan Hubain, AVP for Student Development & Inclusion
Jason Ramirez, AVP and Dean of Students

We hope to see you there! 

Virtual Trainings Library: Your colleagues in PDC want to make your professional
skill development convenient and accessible. Please stop by our Virtual Training
Database

Wisdom Wednesday
April 21, 2021,  12:00-1:30 PM

Queering Student Leadership Development
Guest Speaker: Shelby Hearn M.Ed., Coordinator of Education & Outreach, LGBT
Resource Center

SADC Training
Modules
Are you interested in learning about issues
around diversity? Attend our training modules
to learn more about issues of diversity in a
safe environment, which will be essential to
better serve our ever changing student
population. Please note, the modules must be
taken sequentially.

Registration now available for Modules 1-4 at
www.sadc.utah.edu

Financial Literacy Month
April is Financial Literacy month and the Student Affairs
Wellness Committee wants to remind staff about a Zoom panel
discussion that the Fair Credit Foundation is sponsoring on

April 20th at 4:00. They will be talking about fair housing, credit, evictions, rental
resources, down payment assistance, shelters, and much more! You can register at :
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUlc-mqrTojHNHPFvHxsyac-OQjTriksRYh

Panelists include: McKenzie Walsh, CPFC and HUD Housing Counselor, AAA Fair
Credit Foundation ; Rob Roake, Business and Resource Development Director,
Neighborworks Salt Lake; Heidi Lund, Director, Lifestart Village; Heather Lester,
Mediator: Landlord-Tenant, Utah Community Action; Brayan Nava, Lending
Manager, Community Development Corporation Utah and Kevin Austin, Director of
Housing Navigation, The Road Home.

Click here to read the full Wellness Wednesday post.

COVID-19 
Resources

Coronavirus.utah.edu

General Campus Questions Hotline 
801-213-2874

Health and Testing Hotline 
801-587-0712

Something on Your Mind?

Vice President for Student A�airs
University of Utah

801-581-7793     
studenta�airs@utah.edu
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